

Heronshaw School | Lichfield Down | Walnut Tree | Milton Keynes | MK7 7PG

🤷 01908 608380 | 🖂 office@heronshawschool.co.uk

18th July 2023

Cinderella Pantomime

Dear Parents,



Panto is just around the corner.... Oh no it isn't! Oh yes it is! Here's to the Fairy Godmother of all pantomimes!

With the next academic year just around the corner, the children at Heronshaw have been given the exciting opportunity to be able to attend the pantomime *Cinderella* at Milton Keynes Theatre on **Tuesday 19**th **December 2023** at **1pm**. We have booked tickets for all the children in the school to come and immerse themselves in true panto cheer. Should you like to secure your child's space please fill in the permission slip attached. What better way to enjoy the build up to the Christmas holidays than by enjoying the theatre as a school community!

We have managed to keep the cost the same as last year and are asking for a voluntary donation of £20 per child, in line with the charging and remission fund, which includes ticket, an ice cream during the interval for each child, and the coach trip to and from the theatre. We have split the payments into 2 instalments to make things a little easier at this time. All payments to be made via MCAS, where consent for the trip will also be recorded. All payments need to be made prior to the trip.

When attending the theatre, your child will need to come to school in their full school uniform. Your child will start their day at the normal time, as the coach will be leaving at 11.45am. We hope to arrive back to school at 3:45pm; we will keep you updated on their movements. More information regarding the trip will be sent to you nearer the time.

If you would like your child to attend the visit, please complete the attached and return to your class teacher by **Friday 8**th **September 2023.** Closer to the trip we will be looking for volunteers to assist on our trip. Please inform your class teacher if you would like to make yourself known as available to assist.

If you have any questions regarding the trip to Milton Keynes Theatre, please do not hesitate to contact me or your class teacher.

Mrs J Calder

Year 2 Class Teacher – Gorillas Curriculum, Enrichment, English and Music lead

